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September 11, 2017 

 

Via Web Portal 
 

 

Mr. Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

 

 Re: Docket No.:  UT-170031 

  CenturyLink’s Comments on Proposed Rulemaking 

 

Dear Mr. King: 

 

Attached please find CenturyLink’s Comments on Proposed Rulemaking to consider adopting a 

rule in WAC 480-120 relating to standards for restoring regulated telecommunications services 

following an outage and customer notification of planned service interruptions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

/s/ Lisa A. Anderl 

Lisa A. Anderl, WSBA # 13236 

Senior Associate General Counsel 

1600 – 7th Ave., Room 1506 

Seattle, Washington  98191 

(206) 345-1574 

lisa.anderl@centurylink.com 
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